
Signature Date (DD/MM/YYYY)

Submission Form

Draft
Tairua-Pauanui and Whangamata
Reserve Management Plan

Presentation of Submission

 I wish to speak in support of my submission (hearing dates to be confirmed) 

 I do NOT wish to speak in support of my submission and ask that the following written submission be fully considered (see overleaf)

If one of the above boxes is not ticked, it will be considered that you do not wish to be heard.

Returning Your Submission
Please use one of the methods below to return your submission to us.

Deliver to: Council Office, 515 Mackay Street, Thames

Post to: Thames-Coromandel District Council, Private Bag, Thames

Email to: customer.services@tcdc.govt.nz

Fax to: (07) 868 0234

Online: www.tcdc.govt.nz

Details of Submission
On the other side of this page there is space for you to submit on the Draft Tairua-Paunaui Reserve Management Plans and/or the Draft Whanagamata Reserve Management 
Plans, please remember:

  Print with a dark coloured pen so your submission is easy to read and copy   If you need extra sheets of paper, please use full A4 sized pages

  Include your name, address and phone number on each extra sheet of paper   If you can, please state the section and/or reserve name you are commenting on

Submitter Details

Full name

of submitter

Organisation 
(if applicable)

Postal 
address

Phone no.  
include area code

Home no. 
include area code

Fax no. 
include area code

Mobile  
no. 

Email 
Address

Please tick those that apply:

 Ratepayer  Usual resident  Non-residential ratepayer. My property(ies) is located in:

 Other: 

All submissions must be received by 4:00pm on Wednesday, 17 July 2013
For more information and to read about what changes are being proposed please go to www.tcdc.govt.nz/rmp

Reserve Management Plans provide the direction for the day-to-day management of reserves, what we can all do on these reserves and 
where development may be appropriate both now and in the future. We want to hear from you about changes we're proposing to the 

Tairua-Pauanui and Whangamata Reserve Management Plans as they haven't been updated since 2007/2008 respectively.



Thank you for your submission.

We will be providing regular updates on progress and changes to the Draft Tairua-Pauanui and Whangamata Reserve Management Plan which are able 
to be viewed on our website (www.tcdc.govt.nz/rmp). You can also go to www.tcdc.govt.nz/subscribe to keep up to date with our eNewsletters.

Please remember all submissions must be received by 4:00pm on Wednesday, 17 July 2013

Section and/or Reserve Name Comments 
(please explain why you support or oppose the item you are commenting on)

Please use additional pages as required.


